
An Update from Andrew... 

A WEEKLY PUBLICATION OF GRAYMERE CHURCH OF CHRIST VOLUME 63 • NUMBER 9 • MARCH 4,  2020 

Elders 
 

Rick Combs      931.380.0081 

Jerry Kirk      931.381.5120 

Hugh Langley      931.381.6455 

Jack Love      931.388.1089 

Fred Porter      931.388.8088 

Roger Riddle      931.381.4657 

Dennis Stephen      931.619.0329 

Steve Thomason      931.797.8983 

Kevin Thompson      931.797.6642 

Rick Whitley      931.626.6628  
 

Ministers 
Andrew Phillips  Pulpit/TV 

Chad Landman     Education 

Jack Malone     Senior Adults 

Jonathan  Winchester    Missions/Evangelism 

Jon  David  Schwartz  Youth 

Deacons 
 

Rick Barker      

Billy Bishop      

Bobby Bishop      

Shawn Butterfield      

Hollis Carpenter      

Barry Christian 

Ken Compton 

Ben Farris 

Dwayne Fulks 

Randy Goodwin 

Tim Gordon 

Eddie Harris 

Jeff Harris 

Vance Hendrickson 

 

Josh Love 

Carl Martin 

Troy Potts 

Warren Robinson 

Ed Self 

Austin Simmons 

Jeff Skelton 

Ricky Thompson 

Doug Wilburn 

Ken Wiles 

Doug Williams 

Larry Winchester 

Phillip Wright 

Ken Young        

1320 Trotwood Avenue 

Columbia, TN  38401 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Thursday  8AM – 4:30 PM 

Friday  8:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

Phone  931.388.4796 

Fax  931.388.4797 

graymere@graymere.com 

graymere.com 

 

TIMES OF WORSHIP 

Sunday 9:00 AM 

Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM 

Sunday 6:00 PM 

Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 PM 

COUNSELING CENTER 

Mondays 11AM—5PM 

931.540.0174 
 

TELEVISION 

Connections 

Charter Channel 195   

Wednesdays 7 PM, 

Sundays 5 PM 

CPWS Channel 13   

Sundays 7:30 PM 

Sunday Morning Worship 

Charter Channel 195   

Sundays 8 AM 

2.16.2020 

545 

380 

287 

29,705.52 

367 

$25,000.00 

 

Week of 

Sunday AM 

Bible Study 

Sunday PM 

Contribution 

Wednesday PM 

Budget 

OUR RECORD 

 
An Update from Andrew… 

 On Sunday, we had the privilege of worshipping together, which is always uplifting. 
But we also had a time of grieving together on Sunday afternoon as we remembered the 
life of Peggy Rector. Her passing from this life was sudden, and we need to continue re-
membering her family in our prayers. We were reminded on Sunday of the many hours of 
work she put in to ministering to others on an individual basis and on a congregational 
basis. God has blessed us with a church family to walk through times like this together.   
 This month will be a busy one for all of us, and our family’s schedule will be busy as 
well. I will be out of town for a couple of days this week, which is why I will not be here on 
Wednesday. Since the summer of 2016, I have been taking classes for a PhD program in 
Communication through Regent University in Virginia Beach, VA. The advantage of the 
program is that I only have to be on campus one time a year. On Wednesday morning, I 
will be taking my oral comprehensive exams in Virginia. Later this month, Kathryn and I will 
be joining 38 others for a ten-day trip to Israel from March 17-27. Of course, we are keep-
ing an eye on world events as we prepare, but we are looking forward to the trip. Jon Win-
chester and Chad Landman will be preaching on March 22, while we are gone.  
 Shortly after that trip, several from Graymere will be leaving for the Arizona mission 
trip. Many Graymere members, as well as Salt River Church of Christ members, will travel 
from Phoenix to a Native American Reservation in order to preach and do outreach among 
the people there. This is a landmark event in the life of the Salt River congregation be-
cause that church family is now mature enough to send out members on a mission trip to 
help other congregations.  
 You may notice that we have brochures available now for Future Ministers Camp, 
which will be from May 24-27. This will be a different format than previous years, and our 
goal is to leave a large gap between FMC and Maury Christian Camp, so that we can allow 
more adults and teens to attend both. We are working to have on-line sign-ups for camp 
this year, and I am hoping that many of our own young men will be part of it. If you know of 
a young man, age 12 or older, who is interested in participating in a camp like this one, feel 
free to give them one of our brochures.  
 Next week, we will be hosting the Graymere Youth Ministry Retreat, an opportunity for 
several youth ministers to recharge and renew their passion for ministering to young peo-
ple. It is a valuable event, and it will be a blessing to many. Let’s keep learning and grow-
ing together! 
 

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – A Life in Balance #9: Not to Abolish, But to Fulfill (Matthew 5:13-20) 

PM – Worship in the Assembly #1: That’s Why We Worship  



Mission Points/Missionaries 
 

Abraham Alata 

Lima, Peru 

arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com 

 

Peter Solomon  

Chennai, India 

nbcsolo@gmail.com 

 

Evan & Crystal Todachine  

Phoenix, AZ 

etodachine12@gmail.com  

 

Juan & Nahia Abanto  

Lima, Peru 

juabant@gmail.com 

 

Josh & Divine Austin  

Phoenix, AZ 

djaustin14@hotmail.com 

Our Sick 
Kenny Norman surgery March 9—

MRMC 

Juanita Garner having heart surgery 

March 18 

 
Sympathy 

We extend our sympathy to the family 
Peggy Rector.  Her funeral was Sun-
day. 
We extend our sympathy to the family 
of Bert Mathis, brother in law to Wan-
da Qualls.  His funeral was Tuesday in 
Centerville. 

Remember in Prayer 
Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane Green, Kathy Baggett, 
Doris Savage, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa Fleming, Linda & Martin Jobe, 
Kenny Compton, Beverly Martin, Roger Riddle, Larry and Dotty King, Samantha 
Baugus, Paulette Francis, April Tom (friend of Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kim-
berly McGinn (sister of Jeff McGinn), Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dick-
ens), Darlene, Amanda and Maddie Romer, Burt Anderson (brother of Andrea Mar-
shall), Lisa Kreuzer, Marie Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of Rachel Batey), Nan 
Price, Tim Mullican (father of Kara Bishop), Donald Riddick (nephew of Starlene 
Buie), Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-law of Carol Bailey), 
Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of Mary Beth Horton & 
David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, Cynthia Mynes, Leon Cheek, 
Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Truman Orton, Marguerite Sands, Arianna 

Rohrer, Juanita Garner 

Senior Adults 
Fun  & Games, Monday, March 23rd 
@ 11am 
Senior Visitation—Thursday, March 
26 @ 9am 

Meals Program 

March 9:  Maribeth Gordon 

March 11:  Brenda McClure 

March 13:  Frances Compton 

 
 

Youth News 
Horizons is open for registration 7th-12th 

graders. 

Go to www.fhu.edu/horizons to register. 

Maury Christian Camp 

Registration is now open  
 Week one - May 31-June 5, Week two 
- June 7-12  
Register at:  SHORTMOUNTAINBI-
BLECAMP.COM  

 

GSM Spring Renewal for our 6th-12th 
graders is March 13-15 go to 
www.graymerestudentministry.com/
applications to sign up for retreat, or use 
your phone and the QR code below to 
access the registration.  Cost is $35 for the 

weekend. Signup deadline is March 8th, LL2L 
  Puppet Practice Sunday @ 4pm 

@ Senior House 

 Bible Bowl practice Sunday @ 5 
@ FR2 

 Song Leading and Songs of Faith 
will meet on Wednesdays at 

6:15pm 

Visitation  - Sunday 

Team 6:  Josh & Andrea Love 

Team 8:  Jerry & Judy Pritchett 

Bridal Tea 
Ladies of the congregation are 
invited to a bridal tea honoring 
Claudia Boling, bride elect of 

Peyton Staggs on Sunday, 
March 15, 1-2:30 in the educa-
tional foyer.  Claudia is regis-
tered at Ye Peddler, Target 

and Amazon. Would you like to know what our VBS 
theme is this year? Would you like to 
get a jump on signing up to help? Then 
come to our very brief VBS REVEAL 
this Sunday, March 8, after PM Wor-
ship in the Small Auditorium. We’d love 
to see you there for this very short 

meeting! 

Revival Youth Ministers Retreat: 
March 9-11 
Israel Trip: March 17-27 
Arizona Mission Trip: March 28-
April 4 
Lads 2 Leaders Convention: April 
10-12 
Senior Night:  April 26 
Future Ministers Camp/Spiritual 
Growth Camp: May 24-27 
Maury Christian Camp: May 31-
June 5 
Vacation Bible School: June 14-
17 
GSM Mini Camp:  June 11-12 
Horizons:  July 5-10 
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